
r

Dianne Smith

Page 1 of!

From: Jacqueline [parkfel@cheznoo.net]

Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2008 10:58 AM

To: Dianne Smith

Subject: My apologies

Attachments: Pilgrimprecisions.pdf

Dear Ms Pilgrim

I have attached a letter from ARVEL

Have a nice day despite the weather!

Jacqueline Park

7/29/2008
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From: Jacqueline Iparkfel@cheznoo.net]

Sent: Thursday, July 24,2008 10:58 AM

To: Dianne Smith

Subject: My apologies

Attachments: Pilgrimprecisions.pdf

Dear Ms Pilgrim

I have attached a letter from ARVEL

Have a nice day despite the weather!

Jacqueline Park

7/29/2008



Association pour Ia Recherche
de la Verite. sur k<; Erreurs de LaboratDire

,\ Sainb.Jean-declcITc-Neuve

Ms. Patricia Pilgrim
Chief Operating Officer
Cancer C!i.re, Quality and Risk Management
Easte11l Health
St John's, NL, Can!i.da

Dear Ms Pilgrim

Saint-Pime, July 21, 2008

As you know Radio-Canada recently broadcasted a feature on the HOlIDone Receptor
Testing Errors in St John's, Newfoundland, Canada with a specific focus ou the Saint-Pierre
et Miquelon patients affected as a result. A team ofjou11lalists from Radio-Canada and CBC
came to Saint-PielTe to fihn and interview ARVEL's board members.

While we, at ARVEL, took great care to be precise with the infonnation we released,
it has come to our attention that, where dates are concemed, there were inacuracies in Radio­
Canada's report. It appears that there was a confusion between the date Easte11l Health
contacted the French Health authority (CPS) November 2005 and the date the French Health
Authority (CPS) launched a public appeal in Saint-PielTe to the patients in April 2008. The
President of ARVEL, Andree Olano and myself who pallicipated in the interview aTe finn on
this and we wanted you to lQloW it.

On another topic, when Andree Olano met with you in early June she requested some
documents which you ldndly agreed to pass on to us, and we did receive them last week, all
but one. Andree asked if Easte11l Health would write an attestation that a notification in
English, on the patients to be retested, was sent to Dr. Malluret, the medecin-conseil at CPS in
November 2005 and that at her request, the same notification was sent to her in French in
February 2006. This document would be of the utmost importance for further actions we may
have to pursue in France and we would be grateful ifyou could do this for us at your earliest
convenience. Thank you for you cooperation.

Sincerely

Jacqueline Park
Secretary ARVEL

.. '-m-rLO-Samf-"Piei'fec. Salnt:P,eiTe et Mique16Il'·
Telephone 508-41.27.31 .. Email: aTvel.stjean@live.fi·
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Saint-PieITe, July 21, 2008

Ms. Pa1Ticia Pilgrim
Chief Operating Officer
Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management
Easte111 Health
St John's, NL,Cmlada

Dear Ms Pilgrim

As you know Radio-Canada recently broadcasted a feature on the HOlmolle Receptor
Testing EITors in St John's, Newfoundland, Canada with a specific focus on the Saint-Pierre
et Miquelon patients affected as a result. A team ofjou111alists from Radio-Canada and CBC
came to Saint-PieITe to film and interview ARVEL's board members.

While we, at ARVEL, took great care to be precise with the infonnation we released,
it has come to our attention that, where dates are conce111ed, there were inacuracies in Radio­
Canada's report. It appears that there was a confusion between the date Easte111 Health
contacted the French Health authority (CPS) November 2005 and the date the French Health
Authority (CPS) launched a public appeal in Saint-Piene to the patients in Apri12008. The
President of ARVEL, Andree Olano and myself who pa11icipated in the interview are finn on
this and we wanted you to IQ10W it

On another topic, when Andree Olano met with you in early June she requested some
documents which you londly agreed to pass on to us, and we did receive them last week, all
but one. Andree asked if Easte111 Health would write an attestation that a notification in
English, on the patients to be retested, was sent to Dr. Malluret, the nuidecin-conseil at CPS in
November 2005 and that at her request, the same llotification was sent to her in French in
February 2006. This document would be of the utmost importance for further actions we may
have to pursue in France and we would be grateful ifyou could do this for us at your earliest
convenience. Thank you for you cooperation.

Sincerely

Jacqueline Park
Secretary ARVEL

·u_ --BP~iLO-Samf--PTei:fe,,:.. Sal0t:rlelTe et Mlquel0J1--- .. ­
Telephone 508-4] .27.31 .... Email : arvel.stjean@live.fi·



.. --BPT2():Saillt~Pieli;e--saTrii:Pleire-eiK1iqueloii-­
Telephone 508-41.27.31 - Email : alvel.stjean@live.fr
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